
Diary Dates 

October 

23rd School Closes for Half-Term at 
 3.30pm 

November 

2nd  School closed for Training Day 

3rd  School Opens for Term  2 

December 

18th  School Closes for Half-Term at 
2.30pm 

January 2021 

5th  School Opens for Term 3 

 

Hot School Meals 
Hot meals will resume after the Half 
Term Holiday. Please ensure that you 
book your child’s meal choices by 
Tuesday, 27th October for the first week 
back to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Footwear/
Clothing 
As you may be aware, we are using the 
field for all of our breaktimes 
currently.  This is to ensure every bubble 
can play outside and has plenty of space 
to play. 
We are an "all weather" setting since 
Covid-19; outdoor play is happening, 
whatever the weather!  This is so the 
children are not cooped up indoors all 
day. Therefore every child MUST have 
the following items with them, every 
day: 
- a coat (ideally waterproof, with a hood) 
- a change of footwear for outdoors; 
these can be wellies, old trainers or other 
shoes but must be an alternative to their 
school shoes.  They will get muddy and 
wet! 
It would be preferable if the outdoor 
shoes could stay at school all term but 
we understand that practicality and 
budgets might not allow for 
this.  However, it is essential that there is 
something for the children to change 
into for outdoors, to save their school 
shoes from being ruined - and our 
carpets! 
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Poppies 
We will be selling poppies and some 
merchandise (rulers, rubbers, slapbands , 
pencils etc..) after half term. Please send 
your child in with their cash donation 
during the first 2 weeks back into school.  
In line with covid-19 procedures all items 
will have been quarantined before the 
children receive them 

 

 

Secondary School     
Applications for 2021 
A reminder that applications for          
secondary school places closes at 5pm on 
the 31st October. 

See: 

www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/ admis-
sions for further details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term 
Wow, end of term already. The 
Boughton Team hopes everyone has a 
fabulous break and stays safe. We look 
forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, 3rd 
November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


